
Dear Enfield Council,

I wanted to express my views on the new housing projects in Enfield.
As a homeowner in the EN3 area I am concerned on the knock on effect on roads with the
extensive homes being built.
I agree it's a positive step to provide homes for people but the roads don't get bigger to
accommodate for extra traffic. Congestion and road works get worse. 


